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Dear Parents / Guardian, 
 

It is hereby informed that the school will remain closed for 
Summer Vacation from 20th May, 2024 (Monday) to 17th 
June, 2024 (Monday). 

The school will re-open on 18th June, 2024 (Tuesday).  
School Timing will be announced one week prior to the 
re-opening date. 

Wish you and your family a happy time together during the 
vacation.  

 Sufficient Home-work / Assignment for summer 
Vacation has been given to the students. Parents are 
requested to just guide and motivate their wards to do 
the home-work. 

 All the scheduled academic activities will be conducted 
after re-opening the school. 

 Summer Vacation Home-work / Assignment is also 

available at our website www.vansthaligyanpeeth.com 

              Principal 

  Vanasthali Gyanpeeth 
 

+91 9135555091/93/94 

vgspatna@gmail.com 

www.vanasthaligyanpeeth.com 
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